
Talk on No Detention Policy 

 

A talk on No Detention Policy was conducted on 13th January, 2017 by the members of Lok 

Shikshak Manch, including School teachers and scholars of education. The members spoke at 

length about the historical background of NDP, academic discourse supporting this policy and 

its implementation.  

 

 

 

 


